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This bill/measures are a clear infringement on the 2nd amendment. This bill will only 

effect law abiding citizens. From a bipartisan standpoint, many people use 

guns/magazines for hunting and self defense. This will harm them. It will also harm 

that thousands that work in the industry that provide their families and support our 

communities.  

I am very confident it will do nothing to curve the awful crimes, but it will affect the 

people that are victims of these exact crimes that the bill is trying help. I am not in 

support and think it's going to cause more harm than good to our beautiful state. 


